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               greenbush.tax@myottmail.com 

Town meeting will be held June 8, 2023 at 7:00 PM in the Town Hall. 

One (3) year Board of Selectmen vacancy. Two (3) year vacancies for the School Board.   Papers are available at the Town 
Office. 

  

                                                                              June 13, 2023 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM. 

 

Town of Greenbush  

PO Box 230  

Greenbush, ME 04418  

 

 

  
 The Landfill will Open Saturday, May 13, 2023 
Please break down all mattresses, and place the materials in bags for curbside pickup.  Any metal frames can go to 
the Landfill.   If unable to break down a $20.00 fee will be charged.  Please do not bag up your items, attendants need 
to see what is being disposed of.  Do not bring any items that can be picked up curbside, no household trash will be 
accepted. We will not be accepting Oil this year.  Landfill stickers are now available at the Town Office or the 
Town Landfill.  Sticker fee is $5.00.   

May 13th  - Opening Day 
June 10th 
July 8th 

August 12th 
September 9th 

October 14th – Last Day the Landfill will be open 
Curbside pickup is scheduled on Friday.  The rubbish service requests that you have your household trash put out 
by 7 AM to ensure pick up.  Please do your best to make sure you have animal-proof containers to avoid having 
critters whether wild or domestic strewing trash around the neighborhood.  The rubbish service workers are not 
responsible for cleaning up any scattered trash.    

Spring has Sprung!!  Now is a great time to clean up your yard. 

 
 

CEMETERIES 
All burials and stone settings must be coordinated with the Town Office. Please remove any old flowers and 
dispose of them correctly. Please respect the property of others by not throwing trash & debris over the fence. 
 

 
 

Town Office will be closed for the upcoming holidays: 
Monday, May 29, 2023 Memorial Day 
Monday, June 19, 2023 Juneteenth 
Monday, July 3, 2023 Fiscal Year Closeout 
Tuesday, July 4, 2023 Independence Day 
Monday, September 4, 2023 Labor Day 

Seeking Fulltime Office Clerk, application available at the Town Office.   

Email:  greenbh1@midmaine.com  Website:  http://www.townofgreenbushmaine.org/ 

PO BOX 230/132 Military Rd                Hours:  Monday - Wednesday 8:30-4:30 

Greenbush Maine, 04418                                                         Thursday 12:00-6:30 

Phone: 826-2050 FAX: 826-2190                                                  Friday 8:30-12:30 

 

 

 

 

 



 
The Town Office is happy to announce we are now accepting 

 

 
 
 
 
 

A 2.5% charge with be added to all transactions with a minimum fee of $1.00. 
 

Department of Inland Fisheries & Wildlife requires permit holders to present a valid Maine driver license or state 
ID, to prove Maine residency. Residents who do not hold a Maine driver license or state ID, are 
required to complete a lengthy affidavit and have it notarized; the forms are available at the town 
office. THIS INCLUDES ALL FISHING & HUNTING LICENSES/SNOWMOBILE/ATV 
REGISTRATIONS.  Keep in mind that all ATV registrations & 

Snowmobiles are good until June 30th of each year.  ATV registrations are $71.00 for 
renewals and $72.00 for new registrations.  All non-residents ATV registrations are 
$115.00, and 7-day non-residents are $100.00.  Any ATV & Snowmobile renewals can be 
done online.  Boats and new registrations must be done at the Town Office.   

Vehicle registration updates: 

If you are registering a new vehicle or a complicated registration, please come in one hour prior to 
closing.  Any new residents must bring their prior registration upon renewal.    If you are planning 
on transferring a registration, please bring the registration you wish to transfer with you.  

New MV Registration from a Dealer New Vehicle Registration – Private Sale Re-Registering 
Blue Title Application Title signed appropriately by previous owner 

to new owner 
Current Milage 

Sales Tax Form Bill of sale from previous owner Current Insurance Card 
Current Insurance card Current Insurance Card  

Current Milage Current Milage  

 

UPDATES TO TAX ASSESSMENTS 

The new applications for Property Tax Stabilization for Senior Citizens will be 
available after August.  

  Please notify the Town Office with any address changes.    

The Code Enforcement Officer and Local Plumbing Inspector is in the office Monday afternoons from 9:00-4:00.   

Permit Pricing List: 

• Building permit minimum $20.00, .20 cents a square foot for unconditioned space (not heated or 
cooled) .30 cents a square foot for conditioned space.  Please note that you need permits for anything 
being built, whether a chicken coup, or a house you need a permit with a sketch, and dimesons.   If you   
have any questions, please call the Town Office.  We also have these permits on the Towns Website 
along with a checklist to refer to. 

• Electrical permit is $25.00 
• Plumbing permit - new sites require routine site plan for septic systems cost varies $100.00 plus.  

Internal plumbing fees are $10.00 a fixture.   
The State of Maine has an Automobile Graveyard (no more than 2 unregistered / uninspected vehicles allowed 
in your yard).  There is a fair number of Recreational Vehicles (campers) in town.  Many people use these 
seasonally and take care of the waste water by dumping at a licensed facility. These campers cannot be 
occupied for more than 180 days a year and must show proof, with a receipt of the facility that disposed their 
waste water to the Local Plumber Inspector. I am always willing to work with people when I see progress being 
made but have also been known to follow through with legal action if the situation warrants.   
Now that the Landfill is opening this would be a great time to do your annual spring cleanup.  Thank you in 
advance for your efforts in helping to clean up your yards.

~ Message from our Towns Code Enforcement Officer, Mike Falvey ~ 



 


